
Urology's Dr. Julian 
Wan named 

Pediatric Urology 
Section Editor for 

the Journal of 
Urology 

• • • 

After serving as a member of 
the Journal of Urology 
Pediatric Editorial Board, 
starting July 2015, Julian Wan 
has been the Editor of the 
Urology Section. The Division 
is actively represented in the 
Pediatric Urology academic 
world. Kate Kraft is a two time 
winner of the Best Reviewer 
award (2015 and 2012). John 
Park is on the Executive 
Committee of the American 
Academy of Pediatrics Section 
of Pediatric Urology 

Michigan Urology travels to Ghana to 
deliver care and education 
 
Dr. John Park, Chief of Michigan Urology’s Division of Pediatric 
Urology, and Ryan Swearingen, a Michigan Urology resident, 
recently traveled to Ghana to deliver modern urologic care to 
under-served areas and provide valuable education Ghanaian 
urologists. 
 
This trip marked Michigan Urology’s fourth trip to Ghana, with 
the original excursion occurring in 2012. 
 
In addition to the care and education shared with partners in 
Ghana, the trip served as a valuable opportunity for Michigan 
Urology’s faculty and students to gain unique clinical experience 
with complex cases.

 
John Park (Left), Ryan Swearingen (PGY4, far right) 
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